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UPDATE - FULL ROAD CLOSURE at 340 South Island Hwy

This notice is to advise of a temporary full road closure along Highway 19A between Rockland Road and
1st Avenue due to a sewer line break.

Repair work is expected to go into the evening, and the road will be open to local traffic only.
Flaggers and flashing signs are in place to direct drivers.

The City is sorry for any inconvenience, and thank drivers for their cooperation.

R
Contact: Ron Neufeld — Deputy City Manager/General Manger, Operations 250-286-5700

For details on this and other City of Campbell River services, events and information,
please visit our website at www.campbellriver.ca
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